
 Diocese of Arundel and Brighton charity No 25287 

 

 

 

St Erconwald’s 22 Esher Avenue Walton-on-Thames, Surrey KT12 2TA 

Tel 01932 221101 Mob 07494749833 email: walton@abdiocese.org.uk  
Parish Priest: Fr Ruslan Kurdiumov  

email: ruslan.kurdiumov@abdiocese.org.uk 

 
 

Parish News 
 

• Today 14th of November we will remember the service and sacrifice of all those that 

have defended our freedoms and protected our way of life. We remember the Armed 

Forces, and their families, from Britain and the Commonwealth, the vital role played by 

the emergency services and those that have lost their lives because of conflict or 

terrorism. God Bless you all.  

• Dear Volunteers, 

Now that our church is opening up we need to ensure, as volunteers we are have a Valid 

DBS. It has been decided by the parish that all volunteers interacting with children and 

vulnerable people have a valid DBS. 

If you are a volunteer, please contact Tina O’Kelly at dbs@sterconwalds.org.uk. Provide 

your full name, all the roles you volunteer at the church. Tina will contact you within 48 

hours to discuss the next steps. 

• Every Wednesday after 9.30 mass, there will be Rosary. All welcome. Please note that 

this Wednesday 17th of November there will be NO mass at 9.30 as Fr Ruslan will be 

attending a funeral in Epson. 

• During the month of November, we will be praying for the souls of our family and 

friends that are no longer with us. As Fr Ruslan has explained, there will be a Book of 

Remembrance in the porch of the church. Please write the names of your friends and 

relatives on the date you would like them to be remembered. That day mass will be 

offered for them.  

 

Collection 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ thank you very much for your generosity and 
support to the parish. I greatly appreciate all your help and financial contribution. May 
God bless you all!!! 
Offertory Collection 06.11.21 & 07.11.21: £ 335.42 

Standing Orders contributions for October totalled £3259.35 
If you would like to donate online, please see the parish bank details. Parish Account: 
Sort ode 40 05 20 Account No 01126393, payable to A&B Diocesan Trust St Erconwalds. 
Thank You! 
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Mass Intentions and Mass Times: Week commencing 15th November 

Date Time Mass Intention 

Sat 13 Nov 9.30am Joseph Murphy RIP 

 4.15pm Italian Mass 

 6.00pm Parishioners 

Sun 14 Nov 9.15am In thanksgiving & the deceased members of the Sagun 
family 

 11.15am Terry O’Brien RIP 

Mond 15 Nov 9.30am Intentions of the Cox family 

Tuesd 16 Nov 9.30am In thanksgiving for Teresa Cox 

Wed 17 Nov 9.30am NO MASS  

Thu 18 Nov No Mass  

Fri 19 Nov 9.30am Healing of mind, soul & heart of Fr Krzysztof Wojcieszka 

Sat 20 Nov 9.30am Nicholas McDermott RIP 

 4.15pm Italian Mass 

 6.00pm Parishioners 

Sun 21 Nov 9.15am Hoi NG & Yan Hop Sin RIP 

 11.15am Michael & Bridget Lydon RIP 
 

Reconciliation  
In the sacrament of Reconciliation, we encounter God's love for us through the gift of forgiveness, 
pardon and peace. 
The sacrament of Reconciliation is regularly available in church on Saturdays after 9.30 Mass or 
on request. 

 
 

Please pray for those who have asked for our prayers: 
Michael Snee, Margaret Hawkes, Anna Sartori, Sheila Day, Nicoletta Lanzisera, Rose 

Collins, Carmen Galanty, Patrick Russell, Ann Griffin, Ann Lane, Dina Yates, Rose 

Collins, Manuel and Jackie Faraldo, Eileen Englefield, Andres Gomez, Christian 

Misuraca, Christopher Clifford and Catherine Browle. 

 
 

 

Catholic Education 
Parish Primary School: 

Cardinal Newman School 
Arch Road 
Hersham 
Walton-on-Thames 
Surrey 
KT12 4QT 
TEL: 01932 222536 
Email: 
office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 

Parish Secondary School: 
Salesian School 
Arch Road 
Guildford Road 
Chertsey 
Surrey 
KT16 9LU 
TEL 01932 582520 
Email: 
office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 
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